
TOPIC: 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 22, 2021 

Approval of Districtwide Phone System Update 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of a Districtwide Phone System Update by Sentinel 
Technologies, Livonia, Michigan, in the amount of is $404,261.13.  

RATIONALE: 

The current hardware (servers) is approximately seven years old and was replaced as 
part of the 2013 Bond project.  Due to the announced end of hardware support and a 
change from perpetual to annual licensing, the proposed purchase will replace and 
update our current Cisco phone system. Pricing comes from the National Association of 
State Procurement Officials (NASPO), which fulfills the Board’s bidding obligation. This 
purchase will include software, hardware, professional services, and a five-year 
maintenance plan. There will be a first-year cost in the amount of $138,764.23 and then 
an additional $66,374.23 paid over the following 4 years.  

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

The source of funds for this purchase will be the General Fund. 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

EXHIBITS: 

Attached 

PF/ko 
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